
Sacramental Journey News 

Dear Parents, 

Parish life in 2020 was a little different! This year we have proceeded to 
embrace COVID normal practises in our day to day living. I understand 
that some families were unable to access the Sacramental Journey last 
year so please do not worry if your child missed out, just enrol for this year. 

Children who are in Year 3 or older and who have been baptised in the Catholic faith will be eligible 
to receive Confirmation this year. Please down load an enrolment form or pick up a paper copy from 
the parish office, complete and scan to sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au along with a copy 
of your child’s baptism and birth certificates. The fee of $40 can be paid at either the 
Parent Information session or at the first workshop.  

Enrolment form 

Parent Information sessions (more detailed information given along with children’s 
workbooks etc.) 

Wednesday 17 March - 7pm Brady Hall, Banyo (back of Holy Trinity Church) 
OR 
Thursday 18 March - 4pm Nolan Hall, Leslie Street, Nunda (beside St Joseph’s school)  
 

Families will need to attend a commitment Mass on the weekend of 24/25 April or 1 /2 May at any 
of the parish Mass times. Preparation for the sacrament of Confirmation will be 
conducted in the form of workshops at various times on; 

Saturday 8 May, Saturday 15 May, Saturday 29 May 

Children will need to attend all three workshops with at least one parent and 
complete booklet pages prior to the workshops.  Weekend Mass attendance is also encouraged with 
your family. 

Sacrament of Confirmation will be held on Friday 4 June, 5pm at Banyo and 7pm at Nundah.   

First Holy Communion will be offered for children in Year 4 or older.  This will 
involve preparation for the Sacrament of Penance which will occur before First 
Holy Communion.  The dates for these workshops are yet to be finalised but 
will be held in Term 3.  First Holy Communion will be held on the weekends of 
4/5 September and 11/12 September.  

I look forward to meeting and journeying with your family this year.  If you have 
any questions, please contact me by email sc.nundah@bne.catholic.net.au  

God Bless,  

Angela Greathead  Banyo Nundah Sacramental Co-ordinator 


